

AGM AND AWARDS

Incorporating the PRINCE PHILLIP MOUNTED

LAWNMOWER GAMES!



Wanneroo Horse and Pony Club is pleased to invite you to the Annual General Meeting and Awards Day on Sunday 19th November, 2017.

This will be followed by games (unmounted) and the inaugural **Prince Phillip Mounted Lawnmower Games** to be contested by the adults and stewarded by the younger members! We hope you can join us to celebrate a fabulous year of growth and achievements at WHPC.

Please RSVP to info@limestonepark.com.au

SUNDAY 19TH NOVEMBER 2017

ANNUAL GENERAL
MEETING AND
AWARDS 2PM

FUN AND FRIVOLITY
INCLUDING
PPM LAWNMOWER
GAMES COMMENCE
AFTER THE AGM!

PROVIDED
BYO SALADS AND
DRINKS

WANNEROO HPC BENMUNI ROAD, WANNEROO

ATTENTION
RIDE -ON LAWNMOWER
OWNERS!

Please let us know if your trusty mount will be available for the games – the more the better!